
English for Academic Purposes (EAP) test Policy Revision  

Beginning Spring 2016 

 

Incoming non-native English speaking graduate students will have the ability to take to take the EAP 
examination twice prior to the 2nd week of classes without written approval from the IUPUI Graduate 
Office.  If a student, with guidance from their graduate program director, decides to retake the EAP 
examination a 2nd time they must understand that the results of the 2nd exam stand.  A second retake 
(third examination) will not be an option.  

The English courses that students could place into will begin the 2nd week of classes to allow students to 
receive the scores for their 1st and 2nd EAP examinations and get registered in any required English 
proficiency courses.  

 


